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appropriate, by any State or entity not party to this

Convention;

3. consider and make proposais to the Parties for the
enactment of schedules of eguivalent penalties for
activities contrary to the provisions of this Convention;

4. consider possible means to relieve the damage which may
be suffered by a State of origin as a resuit of fishing in
violation of this Convention and, for that purpose, develop
methods to identify the origin of f ish which may be taken

in Violation of this Convention;

5. review and evaluate enforcement actions taken by the
Parties in accordance with Article V, and recommend
additional action to be taken by the Parties ,to ensure
effective and diligent enforcement of the provisions of
this Convention;

6. promote the exchange cf catch and effort information in
respect of activities of Parties and, as appropriate, any

State or entity not party to this Convention for conducting
scientific research and for coordinating the' collection,
exchange and analysis of scientific data regarding
ana dromous stocks and ecologically related species,

including data to identify the location of origin of
anadromous stocks, and provide a forum for cooperation
aznong the Parties with respect to such anadromous stocks
and ecologically related species;

7. consider and make proposals to the Parties for the
enactment cf a programý for certificates cf origin attesting
that products of anadromous f ish are from f ish which were
lawfully harvested;

S. make recommendations to any Party with respect to
scientific research activities within the Convention Ares
relatsd to anadromous stocks and, as appropriate,
*cologioally related species;


